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1. Reflecting the regional nature of the Pacific Cetaceans MoU a dedicated website has been 
created to facilitate ongoing information exchange including news, announcements and access 
to documents between formal Meetings of the Signatories.  

2. The development of this site has been donated by WDCS (Whale and Dolphin 
Conservation Society) as a contribution to the CMS/WDCS Partnership Agreement.  

3. The website address is www.pacificcetaceans.org and it will be maintained by the 
Secretariat, with the ongoing Partner support, ensuring that it both mirrors the information 
provided on the CMS website, as well as providing regionally specific information for Signatories 
and Collaborating organisations. 

4. The website could also facilitate the exchange of information for any technical advisory 
groups as the Signatories deem appropriate. 

 

 

  

 
 

Convention on Migratory Species 
Memorandum of Understanding for the 
Conservation of Cetaceans and their 
Habitats in the Pacific Islands Region 

Distr: General 
 
UNEP/CMS/PIC2/Inf.9-01 
16 July 2009 
 
Agenda Item 9.1 


